
 

 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela expresses its absolute condemnation of the 

unjustifiable terrorist attack occurred in a church in the city of Quetta, in the South-

western part of Pakistan on last December 17th, 2017, which resulted in the death 

of 9 persons and more than 50 injured.  

The Bolivarian Government expresses its regret for the human losses and shares 

the feeling of mourning that overwhelms the Pakistani government and people due 

to these regrettable losses as well as extends a message of solidarity to the 

relatives of the victims of such a cruel attack. 

Similarly, the Venezuelan Government calls for respect to peace in which all 

peoples deserve to live and reiterates its rejection of terrorism in all its forms, which 

causes the death of defenseless civilian population and repeatedly plunges 

peoples of the world into mourning.  

Caracas, December 18th, 2017 


